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11th February 2020 

Year 3 Greenbank - Butser Ancient Farm 

Monday 16 March 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Friends of Castle Hill, 

 

Year 3 will be visiting Butser Ancient Farm on Monday 16 March. This is linked to our Prehistory topic where the 

children will be able to learn more about the lives of Ancient Britons, with all children taking part in a range of 

workshops throughout the day. We will be taking a coach to the venue. 

 

We will leave school at 9:00am and will be returning back at 3:00pm. There will be a break for lunch so we request 

that all children bring a healthy packed lunch with them. As the day will be spent outdoors, please come dressed for 

the weather! We ask that children wear old, warm clothes and strong, old shoes or wellies - if the weather is really 

bad, and bring a bag for muddy footwear and a change of shoes. If, however, the weather is sunny, sunhats are 

necessary as there is little shade at the farm. 

 

Thanks to a generous contribution from The Fundraising Friends the cost of the trip has been significantly reduced. 
We are requesting a contribution of £13.75 for our visit to Butser Ancient Farm. This includes all activities and the 
coach travel to and from the venue. This amount is calculated assuming that each child takes part and contributes to 
ensure we raise sufficient funds. Please note should there be insufficient voluntary contributions, the school reserves 
the right to cancel or postpone the trip. 
As we are a cashless school, please pay online via scopay.com.  If you would like a link code to set up an online 

payment account, please contact the school office. No cash please.  

Please complete the permission slip below and return it to school as soon as possible and by the Wednesday 4 March 

2020 at the latest. We are looking forward to an exciting day. Please do not hesitate to contact us if you have any 

queries.  

Yours sincerely, 

Miss Reed, Mr Vyas & Miss Light (Year 3 Team) 

 

 -- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -   
Year 3 Greenbank - Butser Ancient Farm Monday 16 March 2020 

 
Name of Child: ________________________            Parent/Guardian’s Signature: _____________________________ 

 
By signing this I give permission for my child to take part in the visit to Butser Ancient Farm on Monday 16 March. 
 
Please note that if your child receives pupil premium funding, then the cost of this trip may be covered. In order to 

access this funding, please complete an orange Pupil Premium Request Form available from Reception. 

o I have completed a pupil premium form 

o I have made an online payment for £13.75 

o I am able to help on the trip 
 

Please return permission slip to your child’s class teacher.  Thank you. 
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